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October Highlights:

NOVEMBER 2020 UPDATE

We have been so blessed this month with beingiable to
get back on the road visiting Churches and presenting
God's work in Patagonia. Godehas-given us 1 New

International Air travel is
reopening for tourist in December

New tickets have officially gone on sale
with several airlines for December 31st
which is a very promising sign.

ReEntry Fund Miracle

God showed Himself so mighty this
month. Grace Baptist Church in
Columbus Ga gave the $7k we needed
for our travel expenses & basic set up
needs. We are so overwhelmed!

Argentina Reopens Slowly

In October Argentina began to reopen
some domestic tourism and in
November is reopening international
tourism to its neighboring countries.

Ministry needs:

Hill Family-$500 a month
more for our ministry budget
this furlough.

Safe travels back to
Patagonia when the borders
open.

Restart of our baby Church
after this Global Shutdown.

SetUp Fund- $0
Remaining Items

https://www.amazon.com/

reqgistries/custom/
170HZ9KFRRGMW/guest-
view

Borders Opening

God has been so gracious to us this
month. As we have been preparing
for our return to Patagonia by
traveling to report in Partnering
Churches and presenting God's work
in Patagonia to new Churches. As we
have been traveling attempting to
raise our needed ReEntry Fund God
showed Himself in a mighty way.
While we visiting one of our
Partnering Churches, Grace Baptist
Church in Columbus GA, God moved
on the heart of Pastor Hon to help us
raise our needed funds. The Church
raised the entire $7k remaining on
the spot. What a miraculous move of
God right before our eyes. It was
such an encouragement to our family

to see God work on our behalf & to
see one of our Partnering Churches
step out by faith to help us on such
an amazing way.

In other great news, after a very long
lockdown in Argentina the President
and Health minister have begun to
reopen the country. They began with
local tourism and plan to reopen fully
December 31st. It is refreshing to see
some light at the end of the tunnel
and we are very hopeful for this
potential return date, though we are
praying for sooner. We still have a
few items that we need to purchase
before we return. If you would like to
help please visit the link under SetUp
Fund on the left. Thank you all so
much for your prayers & support.



